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Governing Council Members

Smt. A. Hima Bindu
Vice President

Sri T. Hanumantha Rao
Secretary

Sri M. Janardhan Reddy
Joint Secretary

Sri C. Venkateshwara Rao
President

Sri Kilaru Rajeswara Rao
Treasurer

Telephone Numbers

Sri Ch. Jagga Rao             Sri C. Srinivas Reddy

Smt. B. Ameeta Reddy   Sri S. Siva Prasad

Sri G. Ashok Rao                        Sri I.V. Soma Raju

Sri K. Ramesh Chowdary                   Sri N.V. Subash

Dr. S.V. Ravindranath                          Sri N. Tirupathi Rao 

Reception Numbers      : 040-23253312 | 23253300 | 23253311

Guest Rooms                 : 040-23253333 23253334

Parcel Counter              : 040-23253352

Home Delivery               : 83408 34020

Email Id      : jhic1987@gmail.com
website       : www.jhiconline.com

Address
Road #14, Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad - 500 033.

Members
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Note from the 
Secretary's Desk

Dear Members, 

Greetings to all!

I hope this message finds you well. As the summer season is upon us, we are experiencing gentle 
warm mornings, hot afternoons, and refreshing breezes in the evenings. With the onset of summer, 
we are seeing renewed energy and increased participation from our members.

On Wednesday, 22-03-2023, we are excited to host the Ugadi Festival and Club Day event in a                     
traditional style, complete with a musical program featuring popular playback singers. We                     
sincerely hope all our members will attend and enjoy the festivities. 

In March between the 2nd to 5th 2023, we were proud to collaborate with the Hyderabad Open Tennis 
Association to conduct the Hyderabad OpenTennis Tournament 2023, which received a fantastic 
response. Congratulations to all our members who participated and won prizes.

We are also planning to broadcast live IPL Cricket matches on the big screen and encourage our 
members to witness the matches and support the Hyderabad team. However, we would like to 
remind our members to adhere strictly to the rules and regulations. Dependent  members cannot 
entertain guests at any time; it is crucial that parents make their children aware of this rule. 

To add to the entertainment, we will be screening Telugu and Hindi blockbuster movies in March. 
Additionally, we are delivering food parcels consisting of breakfast and lunch to  members' homes. 
Members may register their names, membership numbers, addresses, and mobile numbers through 
WhatsApp to 8340834020 to avail of this service. 

Finally, if you have any feedback or suggestions, please feel free to contact me at
jhicsecrtary@gmail.com                                  

Wishing you all a Happy Ugadi and Club Day! 

Yours truly, 

T. Hanumantha Rao



We are pleased to announce that our club recently collaborated with the Hyderabad Open Tennis                        
Association to organize the Hyderabad India Open Tennis Tournament from 02-3-2023 to 05-3-2023. We 
were thrilled to see several members participating in various events, and we extend our warm                               
congratulations to the winners and runners-up. We are grateful to the Tennis fraternity for their keen 
interest and support in organizing this tournament, which was a resounding success. Thank you to all 
who participated and helped make this event a memorable one.

OPEN TENNIS TOURNAMENT
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We would like to extend our congratulations to our club team for their participation in the Inter-Club T-20 
cricket tournament organized by Secunderabad Club. We are thrilled to announce that our team won one 
of the matches, and we wish them the best of luck in the rest of the tournament.We would also like to take 
this opportunity to express our gratitude to our sponsors for providing cricket outfits to our team                
members, which undoubtedly added to their motivation and performance. Thank you for your continued 
support.
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We have organised a Ghazal nite with Chowki dinner on full moon day 07-3-2023. Response was very 
good. Members and their guests were enjoyed a lot the programme.

GHAZAL NITE WITH CHOWKI DINNER
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We kindly request all our members to grace the occasion in traditional dress, such as Langa-Voni or 
Saree for ladies and Dhoti-Kanduva, Khurtha Pyjama for gents. Please note that all the activities of 
the Center will be closed from 12.00 noon on 22-3-2023, and entry will be from the Main gate with 
parking outside only. 

We look forward to your presence and participation in this joyous celebration!

Event Sponsored by

ENTRY & DINEER 
FREE FOR MEMBERS

Mr. Saketh Ms. Sahithi Ms. Nadapriya Mr. Raman Bharadwaj

Join us as we celebrate Ugadi and Club Day with music and other entertaining programs at your 
second home. We invite all our members to come and enjoy the first day of the New Year in a                       
traditional setting with a delicious vegetarian dinner. The schedule of events includes                                     
Panchangasravanam and a Musical Nite by Popular Tollywood singers, Mr. Saketh, Ms. Sahithi, Ms. 
Nadapriya, and Mr. Raman Bharadwaj, along with the "PADUTHA THEEYAGA ORCHESTRA TROUP". 
Entry and dinner are free for our members, and each member is allowed to bring up to two guests at 
a nominal charge of Rs. 500/- per head. Guest children below 12 years can join us for just Rs. 200/- 
per head.

UGADI AND CLUB DAY CELEBRATIONS ON WEDNESDAY, 22-3-2023 FROM 7.00 PM ONWARDS AT 
EAST LAWNS (NEAR GUEST ROOMS)

Join us as we celebrate Ugadi and Club Day with music and other entertaining programs at your 
second home. We invite all our members to come and enjoy the first day of the New Year in a                     
traditional setting with a delicious vegetarian dinner.

The schedule of events includes Panchangasravanam and a Musical Nite by Popular Tollywood    
singers, Mr. Saketh, Ms. Sahithi, Ms. Nadapriya, and Mr. Raman Bharadwaj, along with the 
"PADUTHA THEEYAGA ORCHESTRA TROUP".

FORTHCOMING EVENTS



Join us as we celebrate Ugadi and Club Day with music and other entertaining programs at your 
second home. We invite all our members to come and enjoy the first day of the New Year in a                       
traditional setting with a delicious vegetarian dinner. The schedule of events includes                                     
Panchangasravanam and a Musical Nite by Popular Tollywood singers, Mr. Saketh, Ms. Sahithi, Ms. 
Nadapriya, and Mr. Raman Bharadwaj, along with the "PADUTHA THEEYAGA ORCHESTRA TROUP". 
Entry and dinner are free for our members, and each member is allowed to bring up to two guests at 
a nominal charge of Rs. 500/- per head. Guest children below 12 years can join us for just Rs. 200/- 
per head.

We are excited to announce that the Associate members have the option to sponsor their  major                  
children for Associate Affiliate Membership. By doing so, they can involve and support the next                 
generation in the club and allow their children to enjoy the same privileges as other Associate               
Members. If you are interested in learning more about this opportunity,please contact the Office for 
further information and details.Don't miss this chance to share your love for the club with your                    
children and provide them with an enriching experience. We look forward to welcoming them as 
Associate Affiliate Members.

ASSOCIATE AFFILIATE MEMBERSHIP

We are pleased to inform you that you can now sponsor up to four members of your immediate family, 
including your major children, parents, and in-laws. However, it is essential to note that as per the 
rules, a permanent member cannot sponsor more than four family members at any given time. This 
means that you can choose to sponsor any combination of your major children, parents, and in-laws, 
as long as the total number of sponsored family members does not exceed four.  We hope this gives 
you the opportunity to share the privileges and experiences of our club with your loved ones. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office for clarification.

AFFILIATE MEMBERSHIP
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We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Sri S. Radhakrishna 
garu (Chinababu), the producers, and members of our Centre for their 
support in screening the movie BUTTABOMMA in our  Centre.Thank you 
all for your continued support and participation in our events.

Sri S. Radhakrishna   (Chinababu) 

Thank you

FILM SHOWS

The following movies will be screened in the month of march
Vinaro Bhagyamu Vishnu Katha, shehzada, SIR, Writer Padmabhusan, Pathan 

TAMBOLA 

Join us every Saturday for Tambola, our regular event that offers a variety of prizes to the 
winners.
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We are delighted to introduce a new home delivery                
service for food parcels to our members residing within 
a 5 kilometer radius of our location. To avail this service, 
please send a WhatsApp message to 8340834020 with 
your name, membership number, mobile number, and 
address. Upon registration, our team will be able to 
deliver healthy and delicious meals to your doorstep at 
your convenience. This service is designed to provide 
you with a hassle-free and safe dining experience in the      
comfort of your home. We look forward to serving you 
through this new offering.

HOME DELIVERY OF FOOD PARCEL

We are delighted to inform you that we have 
recently welcomed a new lady fitness trainer and                        
nutritionist to our gym team. She will be available 
in the morning from 7:00 am to 11:00 am to assist 
members in achieving their fitness and wellness 
objectives. Our trainer can provide expert guidance 
and support to help you improve your strength, 
endurance, flexibility, or overall health. We 
encourage all members to take advantage of her 
knowledge and expertise and make the most out 
of their gym experience. If you have any queries or 
require assistance, please do not hesitate to 
approach her.

LADY FITNESS TRAINER CUM NUTRITIONIST

Our Centre offers experienced coaches for Tennis,                
Basketball, and Billiards, available from 4:00 pm to               
evening on weekdays (Monday to Saturday). Parents are 
encouraged to accompany their children during these 
coaching sessions. We are excited to announce the                  
introduction of Zumba fitness classes, which have received 
a positive response. These high-energy classes combine 
dance and aerobics, catering to all fitness levels. If you are 
interested in joining the Zumba classes, kindly contact the 
Office for more information on the schedule and availability. 
We look forward to your  participation!

COACHING CAMPS

As part of our efforts to streamline the membership process and avoid any potential disputes among 
family members, we offer a nomination facility to our Permanent members. Upon their demise, a 
nominated family member can become a Permanent member of our Centre. Nomination forms are 
available at the office, and we encourage Permanent members to consider utilizing this option.

NOMINATION FACILITY FOR PERMANENT MEMBERS





JHIC MOBILE APP

USER NAME MEMBER’S MEMBERSHIP NUMBER AND PASSWORD MEMBER’S 
DATE OF BIRTH.

The JHIC is pleased to announce the launch of its mobile app, which is now              
available for download on the Google Play and App Store. This app has been designed 
to provide members with convenient access to important information and services. 
To log in, simply use your membership number as the user id, and your date of birth 
(in the format ddmmyyyy) as the password. Once you have logged in, you can change 
your password to something that is easier for you to remember. The app provides 
daily menus, accepts payments, and offers other useful features that can make it 
easier to stay  connected with the JHIC club. We hope that you will find this app to be 
a valuable resource, and we look forward to your feedback.

OBITUARY

We regret to inform that our Permanent Member Sri Chakkilam                               
Chandrasekhar garu has passed away recently.  Our deep condolences to his 
family and friends.
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Additionally, we are excited to add Veg Thali 
to our lunchtime menu, which is now                        
available from Monday to Saturday. This 
wholesome and flavorful meal comprises 
various vegetarian dishes served on a                                     
platter, sure to satiate your hunger and 
taste buds. We welcome all our members to 
try this new addition to our menu and relish 
a satisfying and healthy meal. Whether you 
are a vegetarian or simply looking for an                
appetizing meal, Veg Thali is sure to meet 
your expectations. We are eager to serve 
you and hope to see you soon!

We are delighted to announce that starting 
this Sunday, we will be offering a                
scrumptious buffet lunch from 12:30 pm to 
3:00 pm. Our buffet will feature an                 
extensive selection of both vegetarian and 
non-vegetarian dishes to cater to every-
one's preferences. We cordially invite all our 
members to join us and indulge in this 
delectable feast, which we hope will provide 
a convenient and satisfying way to recharge 
after a busy week. Whether you're in the 
mood for a light snack or a hearty meal, we 
have something to tantalize your taste buds. 
We look forward to hosting you at our 
Sunday buffet lunch!

VEG THALI SUNDAY BUFFET LUNCH
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Chandrasekhar garu has passed away recently.  Our deep condolences to his 
family and friends.


